ST. PATRICK’S PARADE COMMITTEE
OF WASHINGTON, DC
P.O. Box 11584
Washington, D.C. 20008-0784
www.dcstpatsparade.com

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE WASHINGTON, D.C. SAINT PATRICK'S PARADE POSTPONES MARCH
PARADE.

Washington, D.C. (February 14, 2022) — The St. Patrick's Parade Committee of Washington,
D.C. is announcing the postponement of the St. Patrick's Parade scheduled for March 13th,
2022. This difficult decision by the Committee Board was made due to a change in
traditional funding associated with COVID-19 and new permitting regulations with the D.C
Government.

The St. Patrick’s Parade of Washington, D.C. Committee Board is working on a way
forward that would allow the entire D.C. Irish Community an opportunity to participate.
Details for future 2022 events celebrating the mission of the St. Patrick's Parade Committee
will be announced once they have been finalized.

The Committee is thankful to the many supporters of the parade across the DMV, as well as
the parade’s scheduled participants, sponsors, honorees, fundraiser hosts, and dozens of
volunteers that have dedicated time this parade season.

Additional details about the parade's announcement and future events are
at www.dcstpatsparade.com.

The St. Patrick’s Parade Committee of Washington, D.C., is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization
founded to organize and produce the St. Patrick’s Parade of Washington, D.C.. The Committee
is staffed by a dedicated group of professionals who volunteer and invest many hours
year-round to raise funds and manage the production of the Parade. Information on the
parade’s history, local fundraisers, and work needed to host this event are available at
www.dcstpatsparade.com.
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